MEMORIAL BLOOD CENTERS

BLOOD DRIVE

YOU CAN HELP DURING THE NATIONAL HEALTH EMERGENCY

Congregational United **Church of Christ Blood Drive**

Thursday, July 30th 1:00pm - 5:00pm

Blood Drive held in the Community Center

Contact Marilyn Hemsey at (715) 798-5520

*If you have a mask, please bring it to wear during the blood drive! *If possible, please do the day-of reading and questions online at www.mbc.org/idonate ahead of time.

This can be completed on a smart phone or computer. Please make sure you have the last page with the QR code when you arrive at your appointment.





